SILC Finance Committee Conference Call

June 17, 2014 – 2:00 p.m.

PRESENT:  Sandy McMillan, Will Miller, Kathleen Boate, Oshana Watkins

ABSENT:  Ping Miller, Kay Miley, Kimlyn Lambert
Sandy McMillan was asked to chair the meeting in Ping’s absence.  The meeting was limited to a review of financial documents and no votes were required.  The P&E report was reviewed and we discussed our year-to-date expenses against the latest budget, which is $13,500 less than the budget shown on the P&E.  Staff was questioned about the anticipated expenses versus budget for the remaining four months of the fiscal year.  The forecast projects that the remaining $59,892 will cover the expenses for the remainder of the year, including funds for the July SILC meeting and the IL Summit.  The May expenses included one additional pay period, annual insurance premiums and advanced payments for the NILC conference, which meant that we spent more than typical in a month.  
In addition to the P&E report, the detail for the P&E had been reviewed by the committee and all inquiries were answered at this time.  Also, the balance sheet was reviewed and the changes to the fixed asset portion were noted.  

As this is the last financial review that will occur before the E-blast needs to go out before the July SILC meeting, the committee discussed what to include in the E-blast:

· The Part B Summary Report (accounting of all Part B funds, including centers)

· May P&E (June won’t be available in time)

· 2014-2015 Budget (REQUIRES A VOTE)  

Meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sandy McMillan

